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Dear Parents and Caregivers,

As we begin the New Year, I want to thank you for your continued support.  It is so encouraging to see everyone working together to help our kids succeed.  On behalf of the P.S. 108 faculty and staff, we wish you a happy, healthy and prosperous New Year! 

Charles Sperrazza

Principal

Calendar
Friday, January 23rd – Interim Progress Reports sent home
Monday, January 19th    
School Closed – Martin Luther King Day

Morning Drop Off 
For the safety of all children, pedestrians and motorists, it is imperative that you drop off in the front of the building curbside. 
Also, children should NEVER be brought directly to the transportable classrooms after 8:20 a.m.  Late arrivals must enter through the main entrance.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Kindergarten Registration for 2015-2016
If your child will enter kindergarten next year (born in 2010) enrollment will begin on January 7th and end February 13, 2015.  Information was sent home in a separate flyer in December.  You can also check the P.S. 108 website at PS108.net.
School Closings

Please listen to station 880 or 1010 on the a.m. band of your radio during inclement weather (snowy or icy conditions) for the latest news on whether NYC schools will be opened or closed …or...if there will be delayed opening. You can also call 311 or check the NYC Dept. of Education website at schools.nyc.gov.   If there is a NYC elementary school delayed opening, P.S. 108 will open at 10:30 a.m.  Buses will run accordingly.



Reminder to Parents, Guardians and Caregivers:
Please do not allow your children to bring any kind of medication such as pills, tablets, syrups, metered dose inhaler (ex. Ventolin, Albuterol) to school.  If the child needs to take the medicine during school hours, please see or call the nurse for more information at either 718-904-9193 or 718-863-9829 ext. 1230.

Early Sign Out

If you need to sign out your child before the end of the day, it is helpful to send a note to your child’s teacher so they are prepared for pickup ESPECIALLY if you are picking up during the lunchtime period.  The teachers may be out of the building and classroom doors are locked.


January 13
PTA meeting at 6:30 p.m.
January 23
Grade 5 Cap and Gown Pictures

                        
Picture Retake Day
January 27   
Spirit Sale - $1.00

Parent Engagement:

Go Math Parent Workshops:

Will be coming soon.  Watch for the flyer in your child’s backpack.

School Updates

Check out PS108.net

ESL Parent Workshops

Every Tuesday at 2:40 in room 217.


Welcome back!  I hope you enjoyed the holidays and are ready to start a fresh new year.  Shortly, you will be receiving a packet that includes the calendar of the upcoming events and workshops available for you and your child.  Also, you will receive a “Get Involved” form.  Please fill out the form and return it as soon as possible.  It is very important to show your child the importance of education by participating in school activities.  
Most importantly, we need volunteers for the Learning Leaders Program. Additional information will be provided at upcoming PTA meetings where the calendar and workshops will be explained in detail.  If you are not able to attend the next PTA meeting, please feel free to contact me and information will be provided.  We strongly encourage volunteering and are open to suggestions.
Please help us make this year the best for our little ones.  I look forward to meeting each and every one of you.
Sincerely,

K. Jimenez

